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Welcome back to Propps Hall!
I hope you are all settled back into Propps Hall and are pleased with the results of our building work. The children have all settled back in nicely and are enjoying their new spaces.
Another Parent/Keyworker event will be arranged shortly so that you can come in and see the nursery up and running.

Once again, we thank you so much for all the patience you have shown during the building work but I’m sure you can see it was all worth it in the end!

Chip and Pin
We can now process your nursery fees by chip and pin machine. This service is available at the nursery reception.
Cath 

Cath would like me to pass on her thanks for all the cards, flowers and well wishes that she has received. She is feeling much stronger and we hope to have her back in nursery with us soon!

Nursery Photographs

Beautiful Photography will be in nursery from 9:30am on Tuesday July 12th. If your child does not attend on that day, you can still come in for a photograph to be taken. More details to follow.
Best regards
Rachel and the Day Care Team
